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Bargaining is the first step towards rebuilding aviation, and if we all stand together, we can achieve
huge improvements to job security, pay and conditions as aviation recovers. We need everyone in
the union to win the best outcome.

QANTAS CANCELS
BARGAINING MEETING

NOW IS THE TIME TO JOIN

48 hours before your member-led team was due to meet with Qantas to discuss the agreement that
expired in 2020, Qantas cancelled the meeting. 

This is typical of Qantas, which has shown it has no respect for workers. Your team will not stand for
Qantas' corporate nonsense and will take your frustrations directly to the bargaining table. We commit to
getting a new agreement in place as quickly as possible, and will do everything in our power to do so.

If you're not a member, click here to join now.
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WHAT WE'RE FIGHTING FOR

WHAT HAPPENS NEXT
We will update as soon as we have a date secured for the bargaining meeting
Let your managers, and supervisors know how you feel about Qantas cancelling your meeting.

A FAIR PAY AND
SUPER OFFER

Pay rise to be linked to
inflation so our pay
doesn't go backwards
A minimum of 4.6%
increase

SHORT EXPIRY ON
OUR AGREEMENT

So that we can keep up with cost
of living, and bargain for better as
aviation recovers.

GOING FORWARDS
IN RATES AND
CONDITIONS
None of our terms and
conditions must go
backwards.

http://twu.com.au/join

